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4. Companies which are residents of a Contracting
State, the capital of which is wholly or partly owned
or controlled, directly or indirectly, by one or more
residents of the other Contracting State, shall fot be
subjected in the first-mentioned State to any taxation
or any requirement connected therewith which is other
or more burdensome than the taxation and connected
requirements to which other similar companies which are
resident of the first-mentioned State, the capital of
which is wholly or partly owned or controlled, directly
or indirectly, by one or more residents of a third
State, are or may be subjected.

5. In this Article, the term "taxation" means taxes
which are the subject of this Convention.

Article 24

Nutual Agreement procedure

1. Where a person considers that the actions of one
or both of the Contracting States result or will result
for that person in taxation not in accordance with the
provisions of this Convention, that person may,
irrespective of the remedies provided by the domestic
law of those States, address to the competent authority
of the Contracting State of which that person is a
resident an application in writing stating the grounds
for claiming the revision of such taxation. To be
admissible, the said application must be submitted
within two.years from the f irst notification of the
action which gives rise to taxation not in accordance
with the Convention.

2. The competent authority referred ta in paragraph 1
shaîl endeavour, if the objection appears ta it ta be
justified and if it is not itself able ta arrive at a
satisfactory solution, ta resolve the case by mutual
agreement with the competent authority of the other
Contracting State, with a view ta the avoidance of
taxation not in accordance with the Convention.

3. A Contracting State shaîl not, after the expiry of
the tiine limits provided in its national laws and, in
any case, after f ive years f roin the end of the taxable
period in which the income concerning has accrued,
increase the tax base of a resident of either of the
Contracting Sates by including therein items of income
which have also been charged ta tax in the other
Contracting State. This paragraph shaîl not apply in
the case of fraud, wilfUl default or neglect.

4. The competent authorities of the Contracting
States shaîl endeavour ta resolve by mutual agreement
any difficulties or doubts arising as ta the
interpretation or application of the Convention and may
communicate with each other directly for the purpose of
applying the Convention.

Article 25

Ex~change of Information

1. The competent authorities of the Contracting
States shaîl exchange such information as is necessary
for carrying out the provisions of this Convention or
of the domestic laws of the Contracting States
concerning taxes covered by the Convention insofar as
the taxation thereunder is flot contrary ta the


